
"Motor Vehicles from the last Century" 

 
A celebration of classic motoring at Little Totham on Saturday 25th May 2024 

 

  
 

Dear Classic Vehicle enthusiast. 

 

To celebrate our love of older vehicles, a small team of local volunteers propose to organise a fun day at 

Little Common, The Street, Little Totham CM9 8LB, for owners of “Motor Vehicles from the last 

Century” to come and talk to each other and display their vehicles to an interested public. 

 

The show is co-organised by members of the All Saints Church under the auspices of the Parish Council. 

The event will take place between 11:00am and 4:30pm on the village green (near the village sign). 

A refreshment tent, bric-a-brac stall, ice cream van and barbecued food will be available.  

 

I am therefore writing to invite you to attend with your vehicle to take part in a celebration of classic 

motoring and to talk to others about your enthusiasm and interest in your vehicle. We will try to 

make this as enjoyable a day as possible. This will be our 21st show since 2001.  

 

If you know of any other enthusiasts that live locally that would also like to attend, please feel free to pass 

them a copy of this letter, including the accompanying two documents. Thank you. 

 

Please kindly read the attached document entitled “The Small Print” before submitting your entry 

form. Many thanks. 

 

The grass on the Little Common is always cut short, but if the ground is too soft or wet, then it may be 

necessary to cancel. A decision will be made no later than Thursday 23rd May and we will contact everyone 

on the registration list by telephone if the weather forces us to cancel. 

 

Thank you once again for your support. Let’s hope it is dry and sunny like last year. See you in May. 

 

Dave & Hilary Oram. Tel: 01621 788688 or 07580 071788 (before 9pm please).  

 

 

 

 


